The below submission has been lodged and confirmed on the AEMC Web site.

Submission Type: Rule Change

Reference: Improving the cost recovery arrangements for Transmission non-network options
Organisation: N/A

First Name: Jeanine

Last Name: Bird

Phone Number:_

Comments: | totally disagree with this rule change for Non-Network Options which Transgrid want because it will all
fall back on consumers in the end, and it will always be MORE than originally thought or budgeted for.

This whole renewaBULL energy is a fraud on the Australian people, and clawing back extra costs when the taxpayers
have already paid these corporates SUBSIDIES and continue to do so and THEN INCREASING the power costs to those
same taxpayers amounts to a scam, and people need to be held accountable for this.

Clawing back the costs of batteries or BESS’ which have gone up in smoke should not need to be paid for the
taxpayer either — enough money has been taken out of the system already.

URL: https://www.aemc.gov.au/admin/structure/contact/messages/23489





